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Situated in the State of Ohio, County of Muskingum, Township of 
Newton, bounded and described as follows: 

Being a part of the Southeast Quarter of Section 2, Township 15 
North, Range 14 West of the Congress Lands East of the Scioto River 
and more particularly described as follows; 

Beginning for reference at a railroad spike found on the Northeast 
Corner of the Southeast Quarter of Section 2, thence along the 
north line of said Southeast Quarter of Section 2 and the north 
line of lands now owned by L. Hooper (Deed Record 973-202) North 86 
degrees 00 minutes 35 seconds West 1098.65 feet to a point on the 
east line of lands now owned by C. Pinkerton (Deed Record 726-230); 
thence along said Pinkerton's east line South 02 degrees 55 minutes 
13 seconds West 515.75 feet to an iron pin found and the principal 
place of beginning; thence along the south line of said Hooper's 
lands South 85 degrees 57 minutes 18 seconds East 183.41 feet to 
the centerline of Township Road 261 (Shaw Road), passing an iron 
pin found at 167.81 feet; thence along the centerline of said Shaw 
Road South 21 degrees 22 minutes 02 seconds West 190.08 feet to a 
point on the north line of lands now owned by w. ands. Danhauer 
(Deed Record 977-111); thence along said Danhauer•s north line 
North 85 .degrees 42 minutes 51 seconds West 123.26 feet to an iron 
pipe found on the southeast corner of said Pinkerton's land, 
passing an iron pipe found at 21.30 feet; thence along said 
Pinkerton's east line North 02 degrees 55 minutes 13 seconds East 
180.97 feet to the principal place of beginning; containing 0.64 
acres, more or less, subject to all legal road right of ways and 
applicable easements, written or implied. 
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